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Anna Martinez <anna.martinez@lacity.org>
To: Richard Williams <richard.williams@lacity.org>, Staci Roberts <staci.roberts@lacity.org>, Gloria Pinon 
<gloria.pinon@lacity.org>

Wed, Mar 28, 2018 at 8:09 AM

Please see email below.
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Office of the City Clerk
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---------- Forwarded message------------
From: Melanie Pozez <melanie@barkavenuefoundation.org>
Date: Tue, Mar 27, 2018 at 6:38 PM
Subject: Provide LAPD with GREATER RESOURCES and SUPPORT in the EAST VALLEY 
To: mayor.garcetti@lacity.org, councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, councilmember.Krekorian@lacity.org, 
councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org, paul.koretz@lacity.org, Councilmember.Rodriguez@ 
lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, councilmember.wesson@lacity.org, 
councilmember.bonin@lacity.org, councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, 
councilmember.huizar@lacity.org, councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org, CityClerk@lacity.org 
Cc: jackie.keene@lacity.org, geoffrey.yazzetta@lacity.org, sgrest@aol.com, matt.hale@lacity.org, 
cradow@studiocitync.org, Shawn Smith <33751 @lapd.online>, 26994@lapd.lacity.org, 31260@lapd.lacity.org, 
donald.graham@lapd.online, jessica.fugate@lacity.org, ncsupport@lacity.org, craiglally@lappl.org, alice.roth@lacity.org, 
sarah.dusseault@lacity.org

Dear City Council Members & Mayor Garcetti —

In the area of crime and public safety the city of Los Angeles is headed in the wrong direction. East Valley neighborhoods 
are facing a wide-range of issues that require the greater resources and attention of the LAPD.

Therefore, in the section labeled Los Angeles Police Protective League (LAPPL), I strongly support the work of the 
Neighborhood Council Budget Advocates and their 2018-19 budget recommendations. As I agree with their following 
recommendations, my support should be filed under "Communication from Public" in Council file 18-0600.

In advance of the 2018-19 fiscal city budget, I support the Neighborhood Council's Budget Advocates 
proposed recommendations to protect existing officers, improve their working environment and provide 
maximum benefit to the people whose taxes pay police salaries. The Budget Advocates recommends 
the City work with the LAPD on the following:

-- Raise the recruitment budget to $500,000.00 and give authority for greater outreach for candidates.
- Raise police salaries to discourage sworn officers from quitting to work in neighboring jurisdictions where the pay is 
better.
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-- Increase the sworn personnel to 12,500 as soon as practical.
-- Mandate a minimum number of sworn personnel for each division.
-- Make the LAPD's unused budgeted funds available for officer overtime instead of returning them to the General 
Fund.
-- Hire civilians to cover all non-essential desk jobs, to free up officers for policing.

Upon approval of 2018-19 budget, we immediately need greater resources directed to the North Hollywood and Van Nuys 
police divisions.

With gratitude,

Melanie Pozez

Melanie Pozez, Founder
melanie@barkavenuefoundation.org 
M: 323.788.8448 P: 323.969.8082 
www.barkavenuefoundation.org
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